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Winter Safety  
Winter is a great season for outdoor activities; however, 
cold weather, ice and snow can be fun but also dangerous 
for children. The following tips will help parents and 
children enjoy winter activities safely: 

• Children shouldn’t play outside alone. Establish a 
buddy system with one or more friends and have them 
look out for one another. Children younger than 8 
years of age should always be supervised outside.  

• Never send children outside unsupervised in extreme 
snow and ice weather conditions. 

• Check often to see that your child is warm and dry. 
Younger children should take regular breaks and 
come inside for a warm drink. 

• Help children choose play areas with a warm shelter 
nearby (e.g., near home or a friend’s home). 

• Apply sunscreen to exposed skin, even when it’s 
cloudy. 

 

 

 

 

 

Seeking Help 

Being a parent can be challenging in everyday situations. 

Now, more than ever, taking care of your mental health is 

important. With the cost of living increasing, if you're 

struggling, it's okay to reach out for support from friends and 

families. There are also plenty of organisations that are here 

to help. 

Throughout our Wellbeing Curriculum at school, children 

have the opportunity to talk about their emotions and share 

any worries or concerns with their teachers.  

 

If you need emotional or financial support, at Keston, we are 

here for you and can often point you in the right direction of 

a service who can help you out. Please contact a member of 

the safeguarding team, who will be more than happy to 

listen and help. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding In Our Curriculum 

We believe that one of the best ways to safeguard children 

is to equip them with the knowledge and skills to be able to 

keep themselves safe. Safeguarding themes are interwoven 

throughout our Wellbeing curriculum and the opportunities 

we offer in school. Look at our website to see how our 

Wellbeing curriculum is covered across the school: 

https://www.kestonprimary.org.uk/wellbeing/  

 

 

Are you worried about your child’s behaviour? 

We are here to support you if you are worried about your 

child’s behaviour. Below are some tips that you may find 

helpful: 

• Listen to your child without judgement. 

• Promote positive behaviour. 

• Use positive praise. 

• Make sure their class teacher is aware. 

• Be consistent. 

• Understand their triggers. 

If you would like support with your child’s behaviour, talk to 

your class teacher. We are here to help you.  

https://www.kestonprimary.org.uk/wellbeing/
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Anti Bullying Week/Celebrating differences Week.  

On the week of Monday 11th – Friday 15th  November we 

will be celebrating Anti-bullying Week. Throughout this 

week, we learn about the different types of bullying, the 

impact it has and how we can access support for 

ourselves and others.  This year’s theme is ‘Choose 

Respect’. Treating each other with respect, no matter 

what, is integral to our school and is embedded and 

modelled throughout all areas of our curriculum. We will 

use this opportunity to highlight and celebrate the many 

differences we have with each other and talk about why 

they makes us unique.  

If you are worried, please come and speak to your class 

teacher or for more information and support please visit:  

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/  

https://www.nationalbullyinghelpline.co.uk/about.html  

 

Attendance 

We are sure that like us, you as parents and carers realise 

the importance of attendance and punctuality. At Keston, we 

continue to work hard to try to raise attendance levels and to 

reduce instances of lateness. 

 

There is much evidence to show that good attendance plays 

a vital role in helping your child to achieve their potential. 

We also know that poor attendance can lead to other 

problems for children. 

 

How can you help your child attend school regularly? 

• Talk to your child about school. Take a positive interest 

in your child's work, including homework; 

• Make sure your child understands why school is 

important; 

• Get everything ready for school the night before; 

• Arrange appointments before or after school or during 

the school holidays; 

• Take holidays during school holidays and not during 

term time; 

• Set your alarm and your child’s alarm clock- see who 

can beat the clock! 

• Only grant days at home for genuine illness (you will 

know!) 

• If your child is slightly under the weather, still send them 

into school- children often start feeling better as the day 

goes on and they get busy, and if the school is worried, 

we will call; 

• Children can attend school if they are taking medicines 

- speak to the school office. We can give children 

certain medications with your permission. 

 

Parental Controls 

Phones and computers are essential parts of children’s lives 

but internet access comes with a multitude of risks. Here are 

some parental controls that can help with this:  

• Cover all devices 

• Don’t neglect shared technology 

• Consider time controls 

• Block app spending 

• Remember not all controls will block everything 

• Password protect devices 

• Review controls regularly 

• Check your children’s devices  

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/
https://www.nationalbullyinghelpline.co.uk/about.html

